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Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 3:02 PM
To: 'brianmurphy@comcast.net'
Subject: FW: Boundary Line Adjustment Application
Attachments: BL-14-00005 Murphy Existing and Proposed Parcels Staff Generated.pdf

Mr. Murphy, 
 
I am doing the initial processing of your boundary line adjustment application. In setting up the file for 
others to review I have generated a generalized depiction of the current parcels and proposed changes. 
The preliminary survey contains quite a bit of information which makes it difficult to distinguish the 
basic parameters of the proposal. Please review the attached and indicate to me whether I have captured 
your proposal in general terms. I will add what I have and send it out for comment for now; if I missed 
something or made an incorrect interpretation we can make the appropriate changes before a final 
determination. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 


